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June 7, 1966 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I appreciated very much your courtesy when I checked 
back with you on your book "Whitewash" last week. 

You might be interested in seeing the story that ran 
in the Sunday, June 5, issue. With the space limitations and 
national desk instructions, I am sorry that everything but the 
single-bullet hypothesis got forced out of the story. In any 
event, perhaps the mention at least of your book may get you 
some more attention and some discussion of your views. 

Sincerely yours, 

Peter Kihes 

''ALL THE NEWS THAT'S FIT TO PRINT" 


